AIDA Travel Bursary — Morgan Crammond

In 2019 | was lucky enough to win the Senior Ladies Australian Championship and receive the Mary
McElroy Bursary. This Bursary will help me to travel to Killarney, Ireland and compete at the All
Ireland Championships 2020. This gives me a chance to compete and represent Australia on one of
the biggest international stages before attending the Worlds Championships 2020 in Dublin, Ireland.
This travel Bursary has been a significant help and motivator for me to represent Australia
internationally and to continue to chase my dreams as a dancer at an International level. Thank you
AIDA for providing opportunities such as these and supporting the dreams of Australian dancers.
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